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Shawnna Rule

From: Todd Hellrigel
Sent: Friday, May 23, 2025 8:00 AM
To: Shawnna Rule
Subject: Fw: Letter

For the Boardbook. 
Todd 

From: Sydney McDaniels <mcdaniels@midwestcentral.org> 
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 3:43 PM 
To: Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org> 
Cc: Sally Timm <timm@midwestcentral.org>; Julie Jackson <jackson@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Letter  
  
Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my resignation as an elementary special education 
teacher effective at the end of the 2024/2025 school year.  I would like to thank the Board of Education, 
Todd Hellrigel, Sally Timm, Julie Jackson, and all of the staff at Midwest Central Primary School for 
providing me with the opportunity to grow as an educator. This is a wonderful district and I have enjoyed 
working with all of you.  Thank you.   
  
  
Sydney McDaniels 
3rd/4th Grade Resource 
Midwest Central Primary School 
  
  


